Bluegrass Middle School

SBDM Annual Summary Report

2004-2005

Bluegrass Middle School’s SBDM Council Members for the 2004-2005 school year included the following:

Brenda Pirtle, Chairperson

Carla Rasheed, Teacher

Tim Maggard, Teacher

Jesse Floyd, Teacher

Cheryl Saults, Parent

Jenny Sparkman, Parent

The Council took on the following items for consideration and/or approval during the 2004-2005 school year:

· Textbooks were adopted for Health, Physical Education, and Practical Living

· BGMS attempts to maintain many of the same members from year to year. With this in mind, there will always be experienced committee members present to establish continuity.  Also, committees are required to meet and report to the SBDM council regularly.

· School report card approved

· Budget approved

· CSIP revision approved 

· Professional Development approved to include job embedded PD, individual growth based upon IGP, BGMS and JTA planned a collaborative PD for the 05-06 school year to enhance student achievement – Larry Bell would present, technology was enhanced with weekly newsletters emailed to parents from each team.

· The SBDM Council of NHE, JHHS, and BGMS held several joint meetings. Positive conversations included Literacy First, mentoring, and smoothly transitioning from one school to the next on our campus.

· SBDM discussed the positive impact Junior Achievement would have on the 8th graders preparing for testing in the area of careers. Eighth grade students will take part in this program during the 05-06 school year.

· Policy amendments and approvals for IX. Extracurricular Activities and Events, VII. Use of School Space, X. Alignment with Kentucky Educational State Standards, III. Curriculum and Instructional Practices were made in the 03-04 school year

· Fall festival and 8th grade graduation will continue. 

· Finding a specific sex education program was discussed to provide consistency and focus in content.

· Title I funding will continue to be used to hire a Parent Liaison position to assist with PR in the community and school family.

· Much focus centered on the growth of our school and how to best meet the needs of our students due to school space issues. Success story------- We will have a trailer to accommodate school space needs for the 05-06 school year.

Success in any policy or law through student achievement can be defined in test scores and the ability to apply knowledge gained at Bluegrass Middle School in real world situations. Bluegrass Middle School met 13 out of 13 of their required goals for NCLB. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Ms. Brenda Pirtle, Chairperson

